
 
 
Seonghwa Anniversary Videos and Special Offering 
 
Michael Balcomb 
September 8, 2013 
 
Dear District Pastors and Community Leaders, 
 
Earlier this week, I returned from Korea and the week-long observances of the 1st Anniversary of True 
Father’s Seonghwa and Ascension. 
 
I know that most of you will have seen the video footage of that event already, either real-time on the 
evening, or later on by download. I would like to encourage you to make sure that all members have 
access to that material – True Mother told me that she particularly wanted members who were not able to 
make the pilgrimage to Korea to at least be able to share in the heart and spirit of the occasion by 
watching these specially prepared videos. We will send an Internet link to you soon for viewing these 
videos. 
 
On a similar note, I wanted to ask you to make one more appeal and invitation to all families in your 
community to offer a donation for the commemorations of True Father’s 1st Seonghwa Anniversary. Of 
course, many families have already given generously, and I would like to thank them all for their heart of 
sacrificial giving. At the same time, our records do show that some communities, only 10-20% of the 
registered families have so far made a donation. I am concerned that everyone should take seriously the 
opportunity to participate in this holy ceremony: I consider it very important. 
 
Thank you, and God Bless You, 
 

 
Dr. Michael Balcomb 
President 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Dear District Pastors and Community Leaders, 
 
This is the download link for the video of the 1st Seonghwa Anniversary Memorial Events (144 MB 
total). 
 
we.tl/cyyZLnMnmF 
 
Thank you. 
 
Ministry Support 
 
 
 
 


